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1. APPROVAL OF THE AGENDA 

Approved as circulated. 

2. APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES – January 19, 2024 (attached) 

January minutes were approved with the following amendments: add page numbers and in 7b re: 
engagement with Esquimalt, the nation’s objective is to increase capacity within their nation, not 
increasing Indigenous housing.  

3. REMARKS FROM THE CHAIR  
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sustainable modes of transportation, disincentivizing private vehicle travel through parking supply and 
programming, and considering long-term campus plans that will impact transportation demand.  

Next steps include reviewing TDM incentives and disincentives. Over the next year, Campus Planning & 
Sustainability will work in collaboration with Commuter Services to conduct a comprehensive review of 
transportation conditions and best practices to inform recommendations for incentives (pull policies) 
and disincentives (push policies) to further our goals. 

The floor was open to questions and discussion, 
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Next steps include planning for additional on-campus student housing (500 beds) to assist in increasing 
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We are working with Outdoor Bookings to see if there is an opportunity to monetize bookings for 
Finnerty gardens to pay for upkeep. The school of music is hosting a fall event in Finnerty gardens and 
there are often guerrilla weddings there to which we’ve always turned a blind eye.  

Oak Bay is looking to change the right of way off Cedar Hill Cross rd. across from Henderson to a soil 
transfer station to deal with new regulations; soil would be tested there before transferred up island. 
This right of way is closed to the public, but it is an access point to campus so we’re monitoring this 
work. We want to maintain safe pedestrian egress and potentially vehicle egress from lot 1.  

The committee asked if there is a plan associated with maintaining Mystic Vale. This is something that 
we’re working on amongst other things. Juliet and Mike have a meeting with Grounds for short-term 
help and new signage. We are looking to find funding for new fencing and trail improvements to keep 
people on the path instead of walking everywhere. We continue to engage with the Green Team to pull 
ivy out of campus


